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Dear Colleagues, 

We Know You Care 

We have informed members of the University community of the commencement of the Stage 3 
activities of the Campus Master Planning (CMP). We deeply appreciate the steadfast support of you 
who have all along been enthusiastic and generous with your views and ideas.  

You are cordially invited to participate in these activities and hear from Mr. Edward Cullinan, Master 
Planner, and the consultant about their plans, proposals, strategies and guidelines. Your participation is 
important because your comments and views will contribute significantly to the final report of the 
Master Plan which will see the light of day in a few months.  

1. Come yourselves and encourage your friends and colleagues to join us at the Seminars on 
Master Planning Vision and Specific Proposal, which will be held on 20, 21, 22 January, 
2009, between 6:00 and 9:00 pm at LT 1, Esther Lee Building. Please register to attend at 
least one of the seminars at www.cuhk.edu.hk/cmp/  

2. Come and see the Poster and Model Exhibition. You can find the details at the CMP website 
at www.cuhk.edu.hk/cmp/  

3. Look out for the news about the View Collection, which will start later this month, and the 
Guided Tour in March.  

Make use of this chance to leave your fingerprints on how our campus will look in the years to come. 
Show that you care. We know you do. 

  

Yours faithfully, 

Ching Pak-chung  Essy Baniassad  
Co-Chairman Co-Chairman 
The Steering Committee on Campus Master 
Planning 
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